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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 2:47 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Matthew Haber, Assistant City Attorney, City of Miami  (quarterly gift disclosure) FW: 

INQ 15-137

FW: INQ 15-137 Haber 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 2:36 PM 
To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Cc: Perez, Martha D. (COE) 
Subject: INQ 15-37 Matthew Haber, Assistant City Attorney, City of Miami 

 

Matthew Haber, Assistant City Attorney for the City of Miami inquired regarding which form should be submitted by 

public officials to comply with the quarterly gift disclosure requirement under Section 2-11.1((e)(4) of the County Ethics 

Code.  I informed him that for those officials covered by the disclosure requirements of Chapter 112, Florida Statutes, 

that submission of the State Form 9 would suffice.  Other employees could use the County disclosure form, but either 

form containing the required information would meet the disclosure requirement of Section (e)(4). 

 

Joseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. Centorino    
Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
 

 
 


